
 

Thank you for your unwavering support and 
commitment that were critical to the long-term 

sustainability of the retirement plans. 
 

With great appreciation for your dedication and  
years of service as a PERA Board Trustee. 

 

 Leigh Lenzmeier 
November 2010- March 2021 

Public Employees  

Retirement Association 


